
 

 

 

Construction Notice October 2012 

 

Keep up-to-date with the progress of Queensland’s first light rail and to sign up for updates visit                  
goldlinq.com.au or call the project hotline on 1800 967 377* 
 *Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones and payphones.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during construction. 
 

CN00026#U 

Night Works near Ada Bell Way 
From October 2012 through to early 
2013, use of a laydown yard near Ada 
Bell Way may result in occasional 
noise at night. 
 
Light rail works are being carried out 
in the Southport CBD and a laydown 
yard has been established near the 
Southport Croquet Club to store 
material, particularly fill resulting 
from night works in Scarborough 
Street and Nerang Street.  

Night work is carried out at busy 
intersections and other areas to 
minimise impacts on businesses, 
pedestrians and traffic during the day.  

What to expect: 
 The majority of night works will be carried out between 6.30pm and 6.30am, Sunday to 

Thursday. 

 Construction noise, dust and vibration at times. Every effort will be made to minimise 
these impacts. 

 Timing of work is subject to weather conditions and construction constraints. 

 During night works vehicles will use “quacker” (quieter) style reversing alarms to reduce 
noise. 

 Light towers will be placed to limit glare to nearby residences. 

 
 

 
 

Artist impression of a light rail station 


